
 
 

  
 

City of Scottsdale 
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION 

Notice of Quorum 
BELL94 SPORTS COMPLEX OPEN HOUSE 

Thursday, February 24, 2022 
5:00pm – 7:00pm 

 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that members of the Parks and Recreation Commission will 
be attending an Open House for the City of Scottsdale’s Bell94 Sports Complex on 
Thursday, February 24th, 2022.  
 
 
Members of the public body will not conduct any business, or engage in any 
deliberations, discussions, decisions, or otherwise take legal action, however, while 
in attendance. 

 
 


